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Hi 
First I would like to thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts. 
I've been attending meetings on some development projects mainly Markville. 
 
Markville is a tough one.  Everyone knows that is projected is not feasible. After years of disruption to 
the city causing more disruption and chaos we will most likely end up with a highly congested area that 
no one will want to live in. It's time to rethink that land. 
 
Markham does have to grow and with that growth should come tools that add to its attraction not 
create future slums. I suggest using Markville as a cultural and educational center that will and has the 
flexibility to  adapt to the needs of this ever changing world. More condos is not the answer. 
 
For the rest of the plan more multi-family and multi level living that create communities not isolation. 
Quality not quantity has always proven to be the lasting win win answer. 
 
Thank you for your attention. I look forward to what my fellow Marhamites have to share. 
 
 
Cheers, Mina Sent from my iPhone 
 


